
2019-2020 Recruitment Begins 
Big Picture needs your help! 

It may seem early to start talking about next school year, however, starting the 
process of identifying students for Big Picture begins now.  Over the next month 

we will be contacting teachers, school counselors and social workers for their 
student recommendations.  These recommendations are just a starting point in 

the process.  Some of the qualities that make a student a good fit for Big Picture 
are listed to the right. 

Be on the lookout for more information in the coming weeks and months.  The 
goal is to meet with every recommended student at their home school to discuss 

the program and the application process.  We will also set up Shadow Days for 
prospective students so they can see first-hand what we are all about. 

We also invite you to visit us any time you can.  It is hard to fully comprehend the 
way the program works through emails and newsletters.  It is best to walk the 

halls and see what students are working on and what a typical day is like at Big 
Picture.  If you want to visit us on the 3rd floor of Kenmore Middle, please feel 

free to call Kevin Kruger at ext. 32306 or Anne Blenk at ext. 32305.
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• Curious - Open to a 
new and different 
type of learning. 

• Thoughtful - Able 
to state ways in 
which the 
traditional school 
setting has not 
worked for them. 

• Self-Aware - Aware 
of their own 
strengths and 
challenges. 

• Thinker - All 
options for 
successfully 
completing high 
school have been 
investigated. 

• Open-minded - 
Willing participant 
in the advisory 
program. 

• Caring - 
Understands he/
she will join a 
learning 
community. 

• Principled - Self-
disciplined and 
goal-oriented. 

 JANUARY 4, 2019

Ken-Ton Big Picture TGIF 
One student at a time.


